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TELLICO VILLAGE PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION
Board Meeting AGENDA

Wednesday, September 26, 2018 at 1:30 P.M.
Tellico Village Yacht Club

						      Outcome		  Responsible	
	   
I.	 President Announcements 		  Call to Order		  Bruce Johnson
	
II.	 Minutes (August 22, 2018)		  Approve	  	 Bruce Johnson

III.	 Nominating/Election Committee 	 Announce 	

IV.	 Advisory Committee/Liaison Reports					   
•	 HOA- Update						                 Sue English-Kovar
•	 Finance Report 						      Parker Owen
•	 Long Range Planning 						     Bart Margoshes 
	
V.	 Library Golf Tournament 		  Announce		  Pat White 

VI.	 Other/ Member Comments- Discussion 
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updated tdot information
The Tennessee Department of Transportation (TDOT) has started work along Highway 444.  The work includes 
milling in certain areas of the shoulder and removing the broken asphalt.  The contractor will work between 9PM 
and 6AM Sunday through Friday.  Although, this schedule may change if rain interrupts the work.  Without delays, 
the work should be completed in about four weeks. There will be lane closures and uneven pavement until the work 
is completed so please be careful.  The HOA/POA TDOT Liaison Committee will provide progress reports during the 
project.

Last week staff hosted a baby shower for a very important member of our team, Jessica Miles. Jessica has been 
with us for about a year and a half now, and is in charge of creating our weekly Tell-E-Grams, POA 101, and many 
other things. Many of you have probably spoken with her over the phone or email at some point. Jessica is now on 
maternity leave and will be returning sometime in January. We wish her and her husband Chris the best as they 
welcome their baby girl to their family. 

In her absence however, it is still business as usual. Please continue using Jessica’s phone number and email 
address. Filling in during Jessica’s absence is our newest marketing intern Brady Isbill. Brady recently graduated 
with a Bachelor’s degree in Marketing Communications from the University of Wisconsin-River Falls. 

Also helping us here at the Welcome Center a few days a week is Kristi Jones. Kristi is a senior from nearby 
Sequoyah High School. She plans on studying Journalism next fall when she enrolls at Belmont University in 
Nashville, TN. 

Feel free to stop by and say hello and get to know the new faces of our team at the Welcome Center. 

Business As Usual 

Santek Rate Increase  
Starting November 1st Santek will be increasing their prices by 2% which will include the direct billing to your 
residential solid waste and recycling services as well as the commercial accounts billed to the Tellico Village POA. 
To view the full document explaining the price changes click the link below. 
http://www.tellicovillagepoa.org/images/tellico/pdfs/pubworks/santekupdate.pdf

Jessica Miles Kristi Jones & Brady Isbill

The library will be re-opening on Monday October lst with our normal hours.  You can return all 
materials in our book drop until then.  NO overdue fees will be assessed.

Library Opening October 1,2018  

http://www.tellicovillagepoa.org/images/tellico/pdfs/pubworks/santekupdate.pdf
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tanasi parking lot temporarily closed
Due to milling and paving, the Tanasi Parking Lot will close on Monday September 24th beginning at 2:00 pm and 
will re-open on Wednesday, September 26th. We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause.

attend poa 101! 
Did you just move to the Village and want to learn more about our committees, clubs, and history of Tellico Village? 
Come to POA 101! The next session is Wednesday, October 3rd at 2 p.m. on the top floor of the Yacht Club. 
Attendees receive a binder full of information, contact names, resources and governing documents, along with a 
goody bag. The presentation lasts about an hour. RSVP to Jessica Miles at JMiles@TVPOA.org or 865-458-5408, 
ext. 4115. In order to prepare the correct number of printed materials, the deadline to RSVP is Monday, 
October 1st. We hope to see you there!

UPCOMING EVENTS AND MEETINGS
new villagers social
PLEASE NOTE NEW START TIME.
The New Villagers Club holds a Social 4:30-6:30pm on the first Thursday of every month at Tellico Yacht Club. 
The next Social will be 4:30pm, Thursday October 4th at the Yacht Club. New members should arrive promptly 
by 4:00pm. Please note that no event signups will be accepted before 4:30pm. Visit the New Villagers Club 
website for more information: www.telliconewvillagers.com

Tellico Village Fishing Club 
The Tellico Village Fishing Club monthly meeting will be on Wednesday, October 10, 2018 from 7:00 P.M. to 8:30 P.M. 
at the Village Yacht Club (top floor). Club meetings feature fishing related guest speakers and discussions about 
various Club fishing activities and events. Visitors are welcome. For additional information, contact Club President, 
Pete Young, at 865-458-1527 or Tellicovillagefishinggroup.com.

summer pool season is coming to an end
Pool season for the Kahite and Chota outdoor pools will come to an end on Sunday, September 30th. Winter hours 
of operation for the Chota Recreation Center will begin the week of Monday, October 1st. 

mailto:JMiles@TVPOA.org
http://www.telliconewvillagers.com
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tellico community players
Tickets on sale for Tellico Players October drama, Outside Mullingar
Reserved seats at $21 for the Tellico Community Players October drama Outside Mullingar are on sale on the 
Players website www.TellicoCommunityPlayhouse.org. (Click on tickets to purchase.) Play dates are Thursday-
Saturday, October 4-6 and Thursday-Sunday, October 11-14.

John Patrick Shanley’s Tony-nominated play is set in rural Ireland and loosely based on Shanley’s Irish ancestors. 
It’s a tale about two lifelong introverted misfit-neighbors who grow into adulthood caring for aging parents. 

Anthony Reilly (Russ Rinehart) and Rosemary Muldoon (Sauni Rinehart) each represent their own dilemmas. 
Anthony has spent his entire life on a cattle farm in rural Ireland, a state of affairs – due to his painful shyness 
– that suits him well. Rosemary lives right next door, determined to have him, and watching the years slip away. 
Rosemary’s mother Aoife (Efa) Muldoon (Doris Ryan), is ailing, but she is a sharp, straight-shooting “old bird” who 
doesn’t suffer fools gladly.

With Anthony’s father Tony (George Arwood) threatening to disinherit him and a land feud simmering between 
their families, Rosemary has every reason to fear romantic catastrophe. But then, in this very Irish story with a 
surprising depth of poetic passion, these yearning, eccentric souls fight their way toward solid ground and some 
kind of happiness.

“Outside Mullingar is a compassionate, delightful work about how it’s never too late to take a chance on love,” 
says Dennis Loy, the play’s director. “The journey of these folks is heartbreaking, full of Irish humor, and ultimately 
deeply moving.” 

Sue Aukerman is assistant director and Don Morton is producer of the show.

Coming Up at Tellico Village University in October
Comparative World Religions, October 8, 15, 22, 29, Yacht Club Gallery, 3:00 – 5:00 
Come and hear from Rev. Dr. Morris Hudgins and his special guest lecturers how others see their God through 
different cultural and spiritual traditions. Tuition for this four session course is $20 payable to TVPOA the first day 
of class. 
Course Syllabus
Class 1: Introduction and Religion in Prehistoric and Primitive Cultures
Class 2: Religions of India—Hinduism, Jainism, and Buddhism, Sikhism
Class 3: Religions of the Far East—Taoism, Confucianism, Shinto
Class 4: Religions of the Near East—Zoroastrianism, Judaism, Christianity, Islam

WEB OF LIFE IN ROOMS WITH A VIEW, An introduction to Biodiversity and East Tennessee Habitats, 
Consuelo Heath Chota Rec Center Room D Oct 9th, 9:30 a.m. to 12 p.m.
Join Villager Consuelo Heath, President of the newly formed Naturalist Club, to learn about the biodiversity 
and habitats of our beautiful East Tennessee. Consuelo is a life-long nature enthusiast and a self-described 
citizen naturalist. Learn about the components of our local diversity in E. Tennessee, places where you can visit 
terrestrial and freshwater habitats, learn about the wildlife sightings in the Village, and hear about how you can 
protect our own biodiversity in our community. Tuition for this class is $5 payable at the class. Checks should be 
payable to TVPOA.

yacht club closed due to private event
The Yacht Club (dining room) will be closed Saturday, October 6th, due to a private event. We apologize for 
any inconvenience this may cause. 

http://www.TellicoCommunityPlayhouse.org
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COOKING UP CULTURE: How Cookbooks Shape and Maintain Identities throughout History. October 26, 
1:00 – 3:00, Chota Rec Center Room B 
She was so popular last year with her history of the sixteenth and seventeenth centuries through an exploration of 
witches that the participants last year invited her back! So here she is again with another intriguing topic designed to 
capture your curiosity. Dr. Nancy Locklin –Sofer is a Professor of History at Maryville College. We have learned that 
her teaching approach is veeeerrrrrrrrryyy creative and enjoyable. This course will use cookbooks to explore a wide 
range of historical cultures. Cookbooks are an amazing source for understanding the family home, the economy, 
and even the political structures of a society. Stops on the tour through historical cuisines will include ancient 
Babylon, ancient Rome, Medieval Europe, and Revolutionary America. MEN – don’t be intimidated. This is not a home 
economics course. Truly for the history buff. You never had a history class like this one before! There is a $5 tuition 
for this session payable at the class so that we may give Dr. Locklin Sofer a well-deserved honorarium. BUT those 
who come dressed in their favorite apron, chef’s hat or bring an old cookbook will be admitted tuition free!
 
SocialMedia4Seniors iPad/iPhone Part 2, 10/11-10/12, 8:30 – 10:30 a.m., $25, LIMIT TO 5 PARTICIPANTS 
This is an advanced class for those who are already using their devices but want to learn other applications such as: 
1. Photo transfer between iPad & other devices 
2. Getting media into your iTunes Library 
3. Adding Email accounts, deleting emails, moving emails 
4. Ways to free up space on your device 
5. Security Features 
6. Customizing your device 
7. Using Safari 
8. Cloud servers
** You must bring an iPhone or iPad with you to this workshop, as well as your Apple ID and password.
Registration is through SocialMedia4Seniors. 

See www.tvuniversity.org for links to registration pages. 

The Public Library at Tellico Village 
The Public Library at Tellico Village has arranged to hold the following sessions at the Tellico Village Yacht Club (top 
floor). The Yacht Club management and staff have been wonderful to work with - so accommodating!

Date           Time                Session & Presenter

10/5           10 a.m.-noon   First Friday Author, Donna Habib, author of ”BaBa’s Southern Magnolia”. Ms. Habib tells 
the story of her parents and the blending of Jordanian and American traditions and cultures. This event will be held 
at the Public Library at Tellico Village Conference Room, and is free of charge. 

If you are definitely interested in attending one or more of the above sessions, please sign up on Next Door. This 
is our only method of accepting sign-ups at this time and would appreciate your cooperation in signing up only if 
you are certain you will be in attendance. We are sorry for this inconvenience. But we hope to see you at these and 
future sessions.

http://www.tvuniversity.org
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Blessing of the Animals Service, Benefiting Animal Shelters
With purr’s, barks and even bird chirps, a unique event will occur on October 3rd beginning at 12/noon. That 
date and time has been set for the annual Blessing of the Animals at the Tellico Village Tugaloo Pavilion. It will be 
a special day and this year the Community Church at Tellico Village and Shepherd of the Lake Lutheran Church 
are joining together to perform the service. “What a fun day we’re expecting on October 3rd! Blessing our furry 
friends brings us all lots of joy and helps bring our community together. Additionally, assisting the local animal 
shelters is also immensely important”, said Sr. Pastor Steve Prevatte. This event will also benefit and help support 
the Loudon and Monroe County Animal Shelters. Everyone is asked to donate and all pet food contributions that 
day will be donated to the shelters. These contributions make a huge difference in the financial budget at each 
location. Pastor Ingrid Schalk from the Shepard of the Lakes stated: About this time each year, people start asking, 
“When is the Blessing of the Animals???” They don’t want to miss it. I look forward to this event each year as well. 
So many in our community have beloved pets who accompany them each day - God’s wondrous creatures who 
bring joy and love, comfort and companionship. They are truly a blessing in our lives. Blessings will abound for all 
our furry friends (and their companions) on Oct. 3. I’ll see you there! It is important to note that all pets must be on 
a leash for the service. The Community Church at Tellico Village is an inter-denominational church, welcoming all 
faiths with services on Sunday at 8:00 a.m. and 10:15 a.m. This year they are celebrating 30 years serving the local 
communities in Loudon and Monroe counties. For more information, listen to our message at: 
www.TellicoChurch.org

What do food and feet have in common? 
Great food and fancy footwork with DJ Lou at the return of Amazing Grazing!  Tickets are selling fast – don’t wait 
until the last minute! You have choices to make! 25 Kahite resident chefs will give you fabulous tasting options to 
choose from (past events prove you can’t eat them all)! 
•	 Our chefs have donated the food so proceeds will go to Vonore Elementary School and Boys and Girls Club of 

Monroe County!  
•	 Want more fun? DJ Lou will have us hopping and a bopping! 

So purchase your tickets at the Wednesday Social Hour from Linda Huinker or Heide Rosenberg!  Or call Marilyn 
at 423-884-2930. Don’t miss out on TVKWO’s only sponsored fundraiser this year! A great late summer event! See 
details below!

It’s the return of Amazing Grazing!! This event was a Kahite favorite that hasn’t been held in several years! 25 Kahite 
chefs have selected a great recipe to share with you! You get “small bites – big flavor!” as you sample their culinary 
expertise! The chefs have generously donated their delicious cooking creations for the only TVKWO sponsored 
fundraiser this year! Don’t miss the best chance to enjoy one more late summer outdoor event with the bonus 
of DJ Lou for your listening and dancing pleasure!  Ticket sales are available for purchase by all Kahite residents 
(Tellico Village residents and friends too)!

What:  Amazing Grazing: Small Bites – Big Flavor!
When: Saturday September 29, 2018
Time:  5:00 PM Kahite Pub and Grille opens (beverages for purchase)
       5:30 Annex opens to begin Amazing Grazing
Tickets: Tickets will be sold at Wednesday social hour! Limited number so get your ticket soon! Linda Huinker and 
Heide Rosenberg will be selling tickets at every Wednesday social!
        Or call Marilyn at 423-884-2930 to make arrangements for tickets.
Cost:  $15 per person – it’s the culinary deal of the year!
Entertainment: DJ Lou – need we say more?
Other: Bring a lawn chair to enjoy the outdoors!
Don’t miss the event of the summer! Bon Appetit! 

2019 scheduling with the yacht club 
If you are a group or club that would like to reserve meeting space at the Yacht Club, please do so as soon as 
possible. A large number of events have already been scheduled for 2019. Contact Linnea Elliot directly at 
Lelliott.awehospitality@gmail.com or 865-458-4363 to sign up for a time to meet and sign the 2019 contract.

mailto:Lelliott.awehospitality@gmail.com
http://www.TellicoChurch.org
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Last Call 2018 Honor Awards Nomination Forms are Available
You know who they are - how about telling us! 
The 2018 Honor Awards Committee needs your help in identifying Tellico Village volunteers worthy of recognition. 
"We are pleased to represent POA in what is a community effort to thank and honor those whose volunteer 
activities contribute immeasurably to the well being not only of Tellico Village but of the surrounding communities 
as well," said Bill Hartman, 2018 Awards Chair. Other committee members are Mary Kay Bogardus, John Bordelon 
and Tracey Heilman. The committee is responsible for reviewing all nominations and completing follow-up 
information as needed, but they need your nominations by the Sept. 28 deadline to identify those exceptional 
individuals who deserve recognition for their efforts. An appreciation banquet has been scheduled for November 
14, where the nominees and winners will be honored. Forms are available at the Welcome Center, Yacht Club, 
Chota Rec, all Pro Shops and online at 
www.tellicovillagepoa.org

The award categories are as follows: 
Community Service Award
(Service Outside Tellico Village)
Recognizes highly significant volunteer contributions by a Villager or a Village group to Tennessee communities 
outside Tellico Village, especially those in Loudon County and Monroe County. Recognizes devoted and effective 
voluntary service to social, recreational, environmental, management, and service-related programs within these 
communities.

Distinguished Service Award
(Service inside Tellico Village)
Recognizes highly significant volunteer contributions by a Villager or a Village group to Tellico Village. These 
contributions should be so noteworthy as to have a major effect on: the general health, welfare and/or enjoyment 
of the Village; or the quality of life in the Village; or the fulfillment of a major need in the Village.

Government Service Award
Recognizes a Villager who has contributed significantly to the well-being of surrounding communities by being 
involved in their public relations, government affairs, international development or commerce activities, or their 
business and civic/governmental organizations. This involvement should have inspired respect for, better relations 
with, and a greater appreciation of the Village.

Education Service Award
Recognizes a Villager who has contributed to the local school systems in a way that has significantly enhanced the 
learning experience of either local youth or local adults.

Outstanding Youth Award
Recognizes a Village youth, 21 years or younger, whose volunteer accomplishments significantly exceed the norm 
of expectations; whose efforts and services are a credit to the Village, reflect the spirit of caring, and are a good 
example for other youths. The recipient should have demonstrated leadership ability, initiative, and responsibility.
Outstanding Individual Award

The committee will entertain nominations to recognize individuals who do not fall into any of these categories, 
so don't worry about trying to make the individual fit the award description. Honor Award nomination forms are 
available at the POA office, Chota Recreation Center, The Wellness Center, Yacht Club, Tanasi, Toqua and Kahite 
clubhouses, and The Public Library at Tellico Village.

Note: Honor Awards are for Villagers only. To recognize an employee, use Above and Beyond forms available in 
Village facilities and online. Village residents who are also employees may be nominated for an Above and Beyond 
Award if the activity for recognition is part of their job.

http://www.tellicovillagepoa.org
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There has been many conversations in the past years as to why Tellico Village should or hasn’t applied to become 
an incorporation yet. This subject has become such a reoccurring topic that we decided to have Kevin Stevens, 
POA General Counsel, briefly describe the limitations to such a change. In this article Kevin covers the limitations 
from both a procedural and financial standpoint. 
 
http://www.tellicovillagepoa.org/images/tellico/pdfs/flyers/realityofincorporation.pdf

Reality of incorporating 

Oktoberfest is Sold Out 
All 700 TICKETS HAVE BEEN SOLD! Thank you to everyone for supporting this event. If you did not get a ticket we 
are very sorry and hope to see you next October! 

http://www.tellicovillagepoa.org/images/tellico/pdfs/flyers/realityofincorporation.pdf
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Bicyclists - Tour de Tellico – Ride for Charity - October 6
Village bicyclists, join us for a beautiful ride on back country roads. 
Saturday, October 6, the Tellico Lake Rotary Club will sponsor the 13th 
annual Tour de Tellico bicycling event. Cyclists of all levels will come to 
Tellico Village and ride the beautiful back roads of East Tennessee. This 
year we continue to offer four challenging rides to match rider’s skill 
level. For the casual cyclist we offer our popular and easy 25k (15 mile) 
and the more challenging 50k (30 mile). For the experienced cyclist 
we offer two popular distance rides: the Metric 100k (62 mile) and the 
Century 100 mile. Many cyclists from East Tennessee consider our ride 
to be the best run biking event in the area.  It includes a light breakfast, 
well stocked rest stops, and our famous smoothies for lunch.

So mark your calendar and plan to be part of our “Ride for Charity” 
event.  Early registration is $40 and the “Tour” begins at the First Baptist 
Church of Tellico Village. Our website www.TourdeTellico.com contains 
all event information for registration, as well as course routes and their 
associated grade charts. The Tour de Tellico is the major fundraising 
event for the Tellico Lake Rotary Foundation, a 501(c)(3) non-profit 
organization. All event proceeds go directly to help people of our club’s 
charities, primarily local in Loudon and Monroe counties. The Tellico 
Lake Rotary Club would like to thank all our riders and sponsors for 
their support through the years. We especially recognize our major 
sponsors: Provision Proton Therapy, First Baptist Church of Tellico 
Village, and Community Church of Tellico Village.

shop tellico village
M Salon
M Salon can do haircuts for men, women, and 
children, as well as touch-ups, perms and more! 
You can get everything you need at their full-service 
salon, including manicures, massages, and skin care. 
They warmly welcome and can accommodate most 
walk-ins. To schedule an appointment at M Salon, call 
(423) 884-3285 or visit their website at 
www.msalonvonore.com

Cuttin Loose Salon
Whether you need a manicure or a cut and color, 
Cuttin Loose Salon has you covered. Located at 258 
Mialaquo Rd, the talented staff at Cuttin Loose Salon 
has years of experience and are happy to work with 
you and your beauty needs – whatever they may be. 
To schedule an appointment at Cuttin Loose, call 
(865) 458-4588.

http://www.TourdeTellico.com
http://www.msalonvonore.com
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URGENT NOTICE - BATTLE OF KNOXVILLE TOUR
BATTLE OF KNOXVILLE TOUR, October 17, 2018, 9 a.m. to 5 p.m. Due to major water damage and flooding 
at The Public Library at Tellico Village, the sign-ups for the Battle of Knoxville Tour, a narrated deluxe coach 
tour that follows Union and Confederate troop maneuvers in the area, will be made with Jim Jorgensen at 
ustresagt@aol.com or by calling Jim at 865-458-2792. There are small admission charges at two facilities ($7 & 
$5) to be visited and a bus fee of $30 per person for this tour. There are no refunds and reservations should 
be made by OCTOBER 1, 2018. 

village quilters show - spooling around
The Village Quilters will be presenting “Spooling Around,” a Quilt Show, Marketplace Boutique, and Vendor 
Shops. This biennial show will be held on Saturday, October 13, from 9 am – 4 pm and on Sunday, October 14, 
from 11 am – 4 pm. Admission is $6.00. Free parking and a shuttle to the show will be at Chota Center, SR 444 
at the traffic light in Tellico Village.  Please visit their website at www.villagequilters.com for complete information 
and directions. The Village Quilters are a 501(c)3 non-profit organization.

Tellico Cruising Club  
The Tellico Cruising Club, the area’s largest boating club, will hold its regular monthly meeting on Wednesday, 
October 10, 2018 at the Tellico Village Yacht Club. Social hour begins at 5 pm with the meeting immediately 
following at 6 p.m. Anyone with any percent of boat ownership is eligible for membership. The club includes 
all types of boats, from pontoons and bow riders to large cruisers. Newcomers are welcome. For information, 
contact Commander Casey Kelly at 865-458-1928TellicoLakePost256.org

THE UNITED WAY KICK-OFF STREET FAIR is getting closer

 The 4th Annual United Way Street Fair, which kicks-off the 2018 United Way Campaign in Tellico Village, is now 
only about six weeks away. This year’s version will be expanded with the addition of a business fair as well 
as additional entertainment. Nine Tellico Village and local businesses have agreed to participate by setting 
up information booths where you can learn about the products and services that they offer. Some have also 
indicated that they will offer chances to win prizes to those who come by and get information. In addition, 
negotiations are underway with several car dealers to stage a new car show as well. 

As in the past, roughly a dozen partner agencies (those that receive grants from the proceeds of your UW 
donations) will also set up information booths where you can learn more about the services they offer to your 
fellow residents of TV and Loudon County. 

The main attraction will still be the vehicle show where members of the Corvette, Vintage/Classic Car and 
Motorcycle Clubs will proudly display their vehicles. You will get a chance to vote on your favorite vehicle in each 
category by making a $1/vote donation to United Way. The winners will receive a prize from UW. Additional 
entertainment will be provided by DJ Gary Blumel, and hopefully, the TV Singers and Footloose in TV. Since you 
will probably work up an appetite by visiting all the various activities, you can get a free hot dog and cookies 
courtesy of United Way.

This event takes place on what is scheduled to be a very busy Saturday, October 6, in Tellico Village. The Street 
Fair, held in Village Square, will be preceded by the annual TVCC Garage Sale, which runs from 8 a.m. – Noon, 
followed by the Smoky Mountain Service Dogs “Salute to Veterans” which occurs that evening. The Street Fair will 
occur from 11 a.m. – 2 p.m. so you have a chance to hit all three community events with no problem.

Mark your calendars and reserve the day so you can attend all the great happenings in TV and help the 2018 UW 
campaign get off to a great start. Your potential attendance is boosted by the fact that the Vols are not playing 
that weekend so you won’t miss even one minute of UT Football. 

mailto:ustresagt@aol.com
http://www.villagequilters.com
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Fall Fest is scheduled for Thursday, October 18 at the Community Church at Tellico Village from 11am-2pm. 
The event will be held in the back parking lot. All groups, clubs, businesses, crafters and organizations 
are encouraged to have a booth at this festival. Booths are free and the first 20 registrations receive a 
table and 2 chairs. After that, your will be responsible for bringing your own table. Canopies are strongly 
suggested but not required. You are welcome to use your space to hand out flyers, sell tickets to your 
events, or hand out goodies. Food trucks will be on-site, as well as craft vendors. 

This year we will be featuring our first ever homemade ice cream competition. Here’s the scoop: Do you 
think that your group has the winning recipe? To enter your group and ice cream flavor please contact Lisa 
McCray at 865-458-5408 ext 4131 or email lmccray@tvpoa.org. The POA will provide the tasting cups and 
spoons, you provide the rest. Hand crank and electric are both acceptable. If you are using electric makers, 
you must pre-make your ice cream. If you are hand cranking, it can be done on site. You must provide all 
your ingredients. Most machines hold 4 quarts. Please prepare a minimum of 8 quarts for voting (that’s 
2 machines). The winner will receive bragging rights and a gift basket. Spots will fill up quickly, so register 
today.

mailto:lmccray@tvpoa.org
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        STEP UP FOR THE CURE! 
 
 

  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 STEP 1 –WALK TO FIGHT CHILDHOOD CANCER 
 WALK WITH FRIENDS & NEIGHBORS 

    Walk at your own pace!  Set your own distance and time!  
 WEDNESDAY, OCT. 24TH    
 BETWEEN 10 A.M. AND NOON  
 AT THE TELLICO VILLAGE WELLNESS CENTER  

               (Raining that day?  Walk indoors at the Wellness Center!) 
 

  STEP 2 - ENTER WITH YOUR DONATION/CHECK 
(MIN. $10.00) MADE OUT DIRECTLY TO EITHER:               

       LEUKEMIA AND LYMPHOMA SOCIETY 
or 

ST. JUDE CHILDREN’S RESEARCH HOSPITAL 
Bring your check to the walk or mail it by October 19th to: 

Chuck Anderson - 408 Keota Lane, Loudon, TN 37774 
                                                          YOUR CHECK IS YOUR ‘TICKET’ TO WIN!               NEED NOT BE PRESENT TO WIN. 
 

        (This event is held in memory of Grandson Bryce Charles Anderson who lost his life to leukemia at age 7.) 

    STEP 3 – WIN PRIZES!  - (MULTIPLE DRAWINGS  
              INCLUDING ONE FOR A MEMBERSHIP TO THE WELLNESS CENTER.) 

 
This walk is sponsored by Chuck and Linda Anderson and THRIVENT FINANCIAL with the support of 

CHRIST OUR SAVIOR LUTHERAN CHURCH OF LOUDON and the 
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Tellico Village Friends & Neighbors
Please consider attending our wonderful Fall Wine 
Dinner this year to support the Boys & Girls Club 
Monroe County activities. The food is always superb 
and the wine selections that Dr. Simpson shares with 
us are always an interesting and unique experience.  
He also provides us with his personal tasting notes 
on each wine to enhance our enjoyment. This event 
is truly a special evening you will enjoy.

What: Boys & Girls Club annual Fall Dinner & Wine 
Tasting at the Tellico Village Yacht Club
When: Saturday, October 6, 2018 (Vols bye week)
6 pm to 9 pm
Where: Tellico Village Yacht Club

Enjoy a superb five-course dinner featuring specially 
selected wines, presented and donated by Dr. Peter 
Stimpson and a menu to compliment the wine 
selections.
Seating is limited to 96 persons, 12 tables of 8
$125 pp that goes directly to support the Monroe 
Youth Centers

All proceeds from ticket sales go to support the Boys 
& Girls Club of the Ocoee Region, Monroe Youth 
Centers (Our generous sponsors cover the cost of 
the event).
The Monroe Youth Centers serve about 800 children 
each year, who need and receive positive influence 
in after school and summer programs at the club 
locations.
The Club has been supporting our children for over  
20 years.

Invitations have went out to those who have 
attended in the past.  If you would like tickets and/
or would like to be a sponsor please call the Boys & 
Girls Club office: 423/442-6770 and ask for Carly or 
email me.  This event is one of the only three fund 
raising events we hold each year; A Spring Wine 
Dinner, Our Summer Auction and the Fall Wine 
Dinner.

Thank you, we appreciate your continued support of 
this great organization!

Joe & Laurel Marlette
marlette303@tds.net

mailto:marlette303@tds.net
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American Cancer Society  
Monster Dash 5K/1 Mile 
Saturday, October 27th 

        
Registration - 8:00 AM - 9:00 AM    

Costume Judging – 9:00 AM   Run Begins - 9:30 AM 
  

Run begins at the Kahite Golf Course Club House 
400 Kahite Trail, Vonore, TN 

 

• Prizes for the Best Halloween Costumes (costumes are optional) 
• Medals for Top Male and Female Finishers 

• Medals for 1st, 2nd and 3rd Male and Female in Age Groups 
• Goodie Bags and Tee-Shirts 

• Just $25.00 per participant for pre-registration 
 

Register Today at  

             ACTIVE.COM 

 
 Walk or run! 

Runners will be chip-
timed by certified timer 

for awards. 

The American Cancer Society will be hosting the Monster 
Dash again this year on October 27th. The dash will start 
at Kahite Club House. There will be medals for top Male 
and Female finishers as well as medals for 1st, 2nd, and 
3rd in both Male and Female age groups. Just $25 per 
participant for pre-registration. 
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pet of the week: meet George

This week’s Dog of the Week from the Monroe County Friends of Animals is George, a beautiful and healthy 
medium size boy who is about 3 1/2 years old, probably a mountain cur/hound dog mix. He was picked up as a 
stray and has been at the shelter since the middle of July.  Based on his good manners and friendly demeanor 
we believe he was a family pet who was either lost or abandoned by his owners.  We do not know if he is 
housebroken but he appears anxious to go for a walk whenever possible to do his business. George is a happy 
guy who likes to play and is looking for a family to love him. He shows no food or dog aggression and the tail 
starts wagging to greet any person who comes to see him. His rapidly wagging tail might be an issue with small 
children so George is looking for a family with children over toddler size who want to run and play with him. 

The Monroe County Friends of Animals (MCFA) operates a monthly food pantry to help pet families in Monroe 
County.  Our supplies are low and we are reaching out to the community to help.  Any donations of canned or 
dry puppy and dog and kitten and cat food is needed and will be appreciated.
Donations can be dropped off at the Shelter, during shelter hours. OR Food City in Vonore has a donation barrel 
by the customer service desk if you want to buy some food and just leave it right in the store. The shelter is 
closed on Sunday-Monday.  We thank you for your kindness and support.
The Monroe County Animal Shelter Thrift Store has opened at its new location: 3949 Highway 411, Madisonville 
(across from Kentucky Fried Chicken).  The store will be open Wednesday through Saturday from 10 AM to 4 
PM. There are tremendous bargains, and new merchandise arrives daily. Clothing, shoes, furniture, kitchenware, 
bedding, appliances, books, and more!  The thrift store is an important revenue generator that helps the 
organization care for the homeless and abandoned cats and dogs of Monroe County.  

The Monroe County Animal Shelter is at 170 Kefauver Lane in Madisonville (behind Wal-Mart) and is open Tues-
Fri 11-4:30 and Saturdays 11-2.  The shelter is closed Sunday and Monday. Call 423-442-1015 or check out all 
available pets on our website.

Shelter Needs: Lots of scoopable/clumping cat litter (Tidy Cat), paper towels, bleach, Q-tips, cotton balls, laundry 
detergent, and Dawn All Purpose Cleaner. Office supplies including copy/printer paper are always needed!
This week the Shelter transferred 6 animals, had 13 adopted, and returned 1 to their grateful owner.

Thank you to all the people who visited us at last week’s Adoption event at PetSmart in Turkey Creek.  It was 
wonderful to meet you all and to have the pets socialize with other humans. 29 dogs and cats were adopted!! If 
you missed us, you are always welcome at the Shelter during its business hours.  There will be other events at 
PetSmart so we hope to see you there!
www.monroecountyfriendsofanimals.org

American Legion Post 256 Invites you 
American Legion Post 256 Extends an invitation to all Veterans to join us at our meetings on the 1st Thursday 
of each month. This month the meeting is on October the 4th and begins at 9 a.m. and includes an optional 
breakfast buffet for $12.00. If you plan to eat, reservations are required by noon on the Monday prior to 
the meeting. Please call Tony Adams, 423-884-3024 or email at, adamsj@aol.com. Breakfast is followed 
by an informative guest speaker and updates on community and veteran’s service projects. Join us in the 
Fellowship Hall at The First Baptist Church of Tellico Village. For directions and more information visit www.

mailto:adamsj@aol.com
http://www.pet
http://www.pet
http://www.monroecountyfriendsofanimals.org



